Wareham Recycling Committee Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES Sept 17, 2015

Meeting opened at: 7:24 In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Jennifer Gady, Wanda Savary, Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

- Jennifer distributed the agenda
- Jennifer distributed meeting notes form Aug 20, 2015 meeting. This was approved as written by unanimous vote.
- Charlene distributed meeting notes from the special warrant meeting as well as meeting notes from April, May and June meetings. These meeting notes had not been accepted as there had not been quorum in prior meetings. They were approved as written by unanimous vote.
- Wanda has agreed to be the Treasurer backup for Jack, as needed. They have met and gone over the procedures. Wanda was approved by unanimous vote as Assistant Treasurer, Discussion held.
- Jack presented the treasurer's report. Accepted report as written unanimously
- Marilyn distributed the coordinator's report.
- Jennifer and Jack went before the Board of Selectmen to present our article for input to the warrant for the October town meeting. Approved. Discussion held.
- Marilyn reported three compost bins and one kitchen compost bin have been sold
- Marilyn reported that the Malapanes grant has been refused. She will conduct them to find out why
- Marilyn reported that raffle tickets for the sports blanket ate selling but slowly
- Marilyn reported that she met with Dave Menard, Director of Municipal Maint, and the maintenance department. He knew nothing about if, but would keep her informed. Discussion held
- Marilyn stated a new raffle for a composter has started. Discussion held

Meeting adjourned at 7,55

MANUAL STATE

Jehnster Gady, Committee Chairman